

BULLETIN Friday 6th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was a pleasure to welcome all the children into school this week for the beginning of our new academic year. They have settled quickly into new routines and new classes and have enjoyed getting to know our new staff members.

The behaviour and respectful attitudes displayed by all children this week has been fantastic; we are very, very pleased with such a positive start.

We have lots of exciting learning opportunities planned for the coming months and cannot wait to share our new topics, challenges and activities with you.

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner

Back to School Reminders

Please remember that school uniform (including appropriate footwear) should be worn with the exception of trainers on PE

Stud earrings may be worn, but must be removed or taped for PE. Other jewellery including smart watches are not to be worn to school, please.

False nails/nail varnish must also be removed for school.

We are a healthy school. Please ensure snacks and lunches are full of fruit and vegetables and do not include sweets.

YELLOW RIBBONS

Apples: Busy Bees:

All Apples! -Ethan - Positivity & Kindness

Tigers:

For their Positivity & Perseverance Joey - Respect

Pears:

Rufus - Positivity & Respect Thomas - Respect Ottie - Compassion & Independence Lulu - Enthusiasm

WHITE RIBBONS

Congratulations to Casey for showing perseverance!

HOUSE POINTS

Willow -30

Hawthorn -**37**

Rowan -

Maple -

Well done to MAPLE this week!











Autumn Term Diary Dates

09.09.24	Coffee and Connect Morning – Tigers	
11.09.24	Coffee and Connect Morning – Pears	
13.09.24	Coffee and Connect Morning – Apples	
16.10.24	Apples and Mars trip to Born of the Forest (more	
	information to follow)	

25.10.24 Break up for half term

17.11.24 World Prematurity Day—£1 donations to wear purple

Coffee and Connect Success

A huge thanks to all our parents and carers who were able to join us for our very first Coffee and Connect morning on Thursday which was for Busy Bees class. It was a great opportunity for our families to meet our new class teacher, Miss Lewis, and also touch base with Mrs Porter, our new SENDCo Administrator.

The Coffee and Connect mornings open in the hall from 8.15am and run until the whistle goes at 8.50am. There will be plenty of teas, coffees and biscuits to enjoy.

FONR

FONR Cafe Raises £1600 at McCudden Family's Open Garden

Over the summer holidays, Joanne and Paul McCudden - parents of children at North Rigton Primary School - generously opened up their beautiful garden to the public for two days as part of the National Garden Scheme. They invited Friends of North Rigton (FONR) to host a cafe at the event, with all profits going towards the school's laptop fund.

The two-day event was a wonderful success, with perfect weather drawing in many visitors to enjoy the McCudden's stunning garden. We're thrilled to report that the FONR cafe raised an incredible £1600 - a staggering amount that will make a huge difference in helping us reach our laptop fundraising goal.

A huge thank you to the McCudden family for this generous opportunity and donation. We're extremely grateful. Special thanks also go to Barbara Piwowarczyk and Anna Phillips, who volunteered their time to help run the cafe over the two days. Fiona Parish created the beautiful table decorations, and the whole community got involved by baking and donating delicious cakes.

The FONR cafe was a brilliant community event that everyone seemed to thoroughly enjoy. We encourage everyone to keep an eye out for whether the McCudden's open their garden again in the future - it's truly a sight to behold, and now we know the FONR cafe is a must-visit attraction too!

Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards

Congratulations to Harry K who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for showing perseverance with his handwriting.

A huge well done to Casey who was chosen as Reader of the Week this week for moving up 4 book bands over the holiday!

Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner's stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!





Autum Term Clubs:

Please find attached an overview for the clubs we have on offer this term. Further information will follow next week regarding the Netball club and how to sign up. Please note that spaces are limited.

	Lunchtime	After School (3.30pm—4.30pm)
MONDAY	Lego Club (KS1 and KS2) with Mrs London- by invitation only	Dance Club (KS2) with Lauren Gotts- Smith
TUESDAY	TTRockstars Club (KS2) with Mrs Gardiner—no sign up required	
WEDNESDAY	Music Club (KS1) with Helen Mills Sports Club (KS1) with Miss Bruno and the Y6 Sports Advocates—no sign up required	Sports competitions—more information to follow
THURSDAY		Harrogate Theatre Club (KS2) with Niki Alderson
		Hockey Club (KS2) led by Harrogate Hockey Club HELD AT ALL SAINTS (early collection from North Rigton)
FRIDAY		Netball Club (KS2) with Miss Bruno